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Hello,

I am writing to ask that the legislature produces fair maps that give every Louisiana resident a chance for proper
representation.

Louisiana's population has changed significantly in the past 10 years, with an increase in minority populations
which are not fairly reflected in the maps. While almost one in three Louisianans are black, only one of the six
congressional districts has a majority Black population. The redistricting process provides an important
opportunity to ensure fair and adequate representation of all Louisiana individuals and groups. This is
fundamental to the tenets of our democracy.

Thank you,
Carolyn O'Donnell





